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The No Surprises Act requires that the convening provider add all related expected charges for the service

rendered to be included on a single Good Faith Estimate. The DrChrono Good Faith Estimate tool allows you to add

providers and facilities easily.

When you begin a new estimate, the system will ask you to select whether the provider/facility is within or

outside your practice.

If the provider is within your practice, the Good Faith Estimate Tool will pull in information such as the

provider's NPI, TIN, etc. Just type their name in the Provider/Facility Name box, and the system will

provide a drop-down from which you can select.

If the provider is outside of your practice, the information will need to be manually entered.

You will enter the charges associated with each provider/facility associated with the patient's care. They will show

as a summary, and with a full breakdown of charges.

https://www.cms.gov/nosurprises

